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Together we will develop a life long responsibility for learning & global citizenship

 
Ma te mahi tahi ka whakahiato tātou ngā kawenga mō te whakaakonga ki nga iwi ō te ao 

 
30 November 2023 

 

Dear Applicant 

Thank you for your interest in our advertised position.    We would like to emphasise the importance we place 

on applicants demonstrating a commitment to the School’s Shared Vision.  Our mission statement is:- 

 

I runga I te mahi tahi, ka whakawhanakehia te kawenga mauroa ki te  

ako me te noho hei kirirarau moo te ao. 

TOGETHER WE WILL DEVELOP A LIFE LONG RESPONSIBILITY FOR LEARNING AND 

GLOBAL CITIZENSHIP 

 

Our aim is to develop the potential of everyone at Frankton School.  Students are therefore encouraged to 

achieve excellence in all learning areas.   This focus is reinforced through on-going professional learning so that 

all staff are informed and confident in the delivery of the curriculum.  We welcome new staff who have a passion 

for teaching and learning, with a willingness to contribute special talents to our kete of wisdom and knowledge.  

It is an expectation that everyone here is willing to learn and willing to share.  Frankton School is a CUSP 

(Collaboration University School Partnership) school and the expectation is that our experienced teachers will 

be associate teachers throughout the year.  

 

In your application please include the following information and indicate if you are interested in leadership 

opportunities now or in the future.  

 

 Understanding of and contributions you could make towards our commitment to Te Tiriti o Waitangi. 

 Your understanding of and willingness to implement the Virtues Character Programme. 

 Curriculum and assessment knowledge. 

 Evidence of effective student management skills. 

 Specific strengths you could bring to our team. 

 Personal qualities that contribute to positive professional relationships. 

 

 

Please nominate two referees and their contact details, including an email address. Please advise each of these 

referees that they may be contacted by a member of the Appointments Committee.  Personal material will be 

returned to you at the completion of the appointment process if a large stamped, addressed envelope is included, 

otherwise it will be destroyed.  The commencement date for the positions is Term 1, 2024. 

 

Thank you again for your interest and do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information.   Please 

forward your Curriculum Vitae and any other relevant information to the Principal at the above address by 

12pm Monday 11 December, 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kirsten Ratana 
 

Kirsten Ratana  

Tumuaki / Principal 

 


